
 

 

 

COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

SUBCOMMITTEE HEARING NOTICE 

U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES  

WASHINGTON, DC 20515-6128 

 

Subcommittee on Europe 

Thomas H. Kean, Jr (R-NJ), Chairman 

 

February 14, 2024 

 

Postponed 

 

TO: MEMBERS OF THE COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS 

 

You are respectfully requested to attend an OPEN hearing of the Committee on Foreign 

Affairs to be held by the Subcommittee on Europe at 2:00 p.m. in Room 2172 of the Rayburn 

House Office Building. The hearing is available by live webcast on the Committee website at 

https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/. 

 

DATE: Thursday, February 15, 2024 

 

TIME:  

 

2:00 p.m. 

LOCATION: Rayburn 2172 

 

SUBJECT: Going Nuclear on Rosatom: Ending Global 

Dependence on Putin’s Nuclear Energy 

Sector 

 

WITNESSES: Mr. David Albright 

President 

Institute for Science and International 

Security 

 

Mr. Anthony Ruggiero 

Senior Director and Senior Fellow 

Nonproliferation and Biodefense Program 

Foundation for Defense of Democracies 

 

Professor Theresa Sabonis-Helf  

Concentration Chair for Science, 

Technology and International Affairs  

https://foreignaffairs.house.gov/


Georgetown University, School of Foreign 

Service 

  

*NOTE: Witnesses may be added. 

 

By Direction of the Chair 

 
The Committee on Foreign Affairs seeks to make its facilities accessible to persons with disabilities. If you are in need of special 

accommodations, please call 202 -226-8467 at least four business days in advance of the event, whenever practicable. Questions with 

regard to special accommodations in general (including availability of Committee materials in alternative formats and assistive listening 

devices) may be directed to the Committee. 


